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3G Class Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all enjoyed the snow! Half term seems now like a long time ago and the children have already 

made a great start back and are excited about exploring our new 

class topics this term:  

Maths - Statistics, Measurement and Fractions  

English - Defeating the monster stories and Poetry 

Science - Our bodies 

History/Geography - The Anglo-Saxons and Vikings  

PE- Street Dance  

Art and Design - Decorating a Viking Shield and Making a Viking 

Longboat 

RE - Easter 

We are continuing with our focus on times tables as many children do not know them off by heart. We would 

really appreciate it if you had the time to practise them with your children. Children are aiming to be able to 

answer quick fire multiplication questions rather than counting up to find the correct answer, so regular 

practice, in school and at home, is key. Children should already be secure in their 2, 5, 10 and 3 times tables 

and we are currently working on learning the 4, 6 and 8 times tables.  

As some of you may know, parent consultations are taking place this term on Tuesday 6
th

 March and 

Thursday 8
th

 March. Letters will be handed out informing you of how to book a time. We look forward to 

seeing as many of you as possible.  

Please continue to provide your child with a PE kit that can be kept in school all week (in case of changes to 

timetables).   

As you know, much of the work we do in class is built on day by day; therefore, it is vital that the children are 

in school as much as possible and on time for the start of the school day (8.55am). 

 

Also, please ensure your child is dressed in full school uniform every day, including plain black trainers or 

shoes, and no jewellery. Earrings are allowed as long as they are no bigger in size than a 5p coin. We will be 

holding random spot checks and awarding house points to those children dressed in correct uniform.  

We are always around to speak to you should you have any questions or for an informal chat at 8.50am or 

3.15pm on the KS2 playground.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Giles & Ms Scott 


